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“The Whitewater Professionals”™
To Whom It May Concern:

Over the past two years I have had the opportunity to work with Inflatable Restoration and
Repair. In that time we have only experienced professional and prompt service. Their attention
to detail is evident in their work and that translates directly into the quality and safety of the trips
that we provide.

I am happy to recommend Inflatable Restoration and Repair to any of my fellow outfitters, as I
am confident that you may rely on the same level of service that we have received.
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